
From: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 2:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel Notification 
 
Steve, 

Please be advised that I was a member of the delegation organized by World Business Chicago that 
traveled with Mayor Lightfoot to Mexico City, Mexico. We traveled to Mexico City on 
September 28 and returned on October 2nd. The purpose of the trip was to build partnerships 
with our sister city and discuss business development opportunities in Chicago. All of my 
expenses including flight, hotel, and food were covered by WBC.  
  
Regards, 
Celia 
 
 
 
 
Celia Meza 
Corporation Counsel 
City of Chicago Law Department 
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